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2 February 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
As you may know, we organised a Christmas Drinks Party for former pupils and staff which was 
very successful.  It was a great chance to catch up with old school friends and staff and to see how 
things had changed.  However, we realise that we did not have email addresses for all former pupils 
and so we were unable to invite everyone. 
 
We are therefore contacting current parents to ask if you have details of any former pupils – it may 
be a family member or a neighbour or a work colleague or a friend etc.  If so, could you let us have 
their email address so that we can add them to our list and let them know about future events? 
 
If you have details that you are happy to provide please do email alumni@bws.wilts.sch.uk.  Please 
contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Finally, we will be organising an event in London in the summer so it would be great to be able to 
invite more people. 
 
Hope to hear from you soon! 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Charlotte Wilson  
 
 

 


